
Learning Focus
 

What an exciting term we have ahead in our Music curriculum! At
every opportunity, our children will get to compose, listen, appraise,
and perform, honing their musical skills in a fun and engaging way.
In Nursery, the little ones are diving into familiar nursery rhymes

while exploring the delightful world of changing sounds. Reception is
a buzzing hub of creativity as they listen to various music styles and

investigate African instruments like drums and Rainmakers. They will
also be experimenting with moving their bodies to the beat—what a

joy!
Year 1 will be tapping into emotions through sound as they compose a

soundtrack for a story, while Year 2 gets to know the orchestra,
discovering the different instruments within its four sections.

Meanwhile, Years 3 and 4 will unleash their creativity with
Boomwhackers, culminating in a performance of a familiar song for
their classmates. Finally, Years 5 and 6 will be using glockenspiels to

showcase their own compositions.
What a fabulous musical term we are going to have!

Dates
Friday 2  May - 1H class assemblynd

Monday 5  May - Bank Holiday School closedth

Tuesday 6  May – Children return to school th

Thursday 8  May - Year 1 Visit to Legolandth

Thursday 8  May - Whole school VE day celebration lunch -
change to normal menu

th

12  - 15  May - Year 6 SATsth th

23  May - Break up for half termrd

Number Smart Olbrat K 2LMc

Self Smart Nansie-Mae P Nursery

Art Smart Flavia B 1W

Body Smart Charlotte A 5/6C

Nature Smart Nicolas P 5M

People Smart Harper P RG

Music Smart George R 

Word Smart Dougie J 4R

Smart Learner Anastacia O 6F

Class Percentage

RG 95%

2D 97%

3B % ¾ M 97%

5M 98%

What a beautifully warm week we have had! The sun has shone
down on us, bringing a splash of joy to our school days. We've

truly made the most of this lovely weather, enjoying our
learning both inside the classroom and out in the school

grounds. It’s been a delight to see the children embracing these
learning opportunities with such enthusiasm and energy.

Whether it was a nature walk, a science experiment outside, or
perhaps some creative play under the warm sun, the joy on

their faces was absolutely infectious. Staff members also
joined in the fun, making this week a memorable one for all.

Here’s to more sunny days ahead and continued adventures in
learning!

Dinner Menu
Next week is week: 3
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
It’s important all children are in on time to learn

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Tiffany N 4R

 who has won a £5 voucher for

Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week. Who will it

be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

Parental Questionnaire
96% parents say their child is happy at school

96% of parents say their child feels safe at school 
93% would recommend our school to others. 

William Stockton Weekly

 RespectfulReady

SMART Awards

Safe

Congratulations to Mrs Doyle and

her family for welcoming their

beautiful little girl into the world.  

I’m sure you join us in passing on

our congratulations. 

We are closed bank

holiday Monday and

will reopen Tuesday 6

May.

th

Thank you to 1H for

sharing their learning

with us in their class

assembly




